
Draft recommendations to the seventy-



Recognizes the need for early preparation for regional workshops as outlined in the programme of 

work for the third cycle of the Regular Process, and invites States to consider hosting such 

workshops and inform the secretariat of their intent as early as possible; 

 
Requests the Secretary-General to secure the necessary resources, from the regular budget of the 

Organization, for the programme of work for the third cycle of the Regular Process, as adopted by 

the Ad Hoc Working Group of the Whole, in accordance with established procedures and within 

the respective purview of relevant bodies; 

 

Urges States, international financial institutions, donor agencies, intergovernmental organizations, 

non-governmental organizations and natural and juridical persons to make financial contributions 

to the voluntary trust fund and to make other contributions to the Regular Process; 

 

Also requests the Secretary-General to convene, in 2021, up to two meetings of the Ad Hoc 

Working Group of the Whole of no more than two days total duration for each meeting, one in 

the first half of 2021 and another in the second half of 2021. 

 


